
NOTICE OF BUDGET 

 

ROUND MOUNTAIN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 29-1-106, C.R.S. that a proposed 

budget has been submitted to the Board of Directors for Round Mountain Water 

and Sanitation District for the ensuing year of 2020; a copy of such proposed budget 

has been filed in the office of Round Mountain Water and Sanitation District and 

posted at 59000 Hwy 69 N, Westcliffe, Colorado, where the same is open for public 

inspection; such proposed budget will be considered at the Regular Board meeting 

on November 21, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. Any interested person may inspect the 

proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the 

final adoption of the budget.   

November 21, 2019 

2:00 p.m.  

3rd Street Gallery Meeting Room (Basement) 

59000 Hwy 69 North 

Westcliffe, CO  81252 

NOTICE OF THIS PUBLIC NOTICE IS PUBLISHED on the District website at 

www.colorado.gov/rmwsd.  

Dated this 15th day of October,  2019 

By: George Medaris, District Manager 

Round Mountain Water and Sanitation District 

Published on or about October 16, 2019 

       

 

http://www.colorado.gov/rmwsd

